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Oregon Film & Video Office Annual Rules Report 2020 - Executive Summary


Pursuant to ORS 183.403, the Oregon Film & Video Office (“OFVO”) did not 
adopt any new rules nor did OFVO amend any rules during the 2020 calendar 
year. 


You may obtain a copy of this report by emailing me, Tim Williams, at 
tim@oregonfilm.org and it is also available on the About Us page of our website 
(OregonFilm.org/about-us).


Thank you,




Tim Williams

Executive Director
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